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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A22-046 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  August 15, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:  Updates to nVision Report Mapping  

 
The following nVision reports were updated to include 2022 year-end mapping changes: 
 

• BCR: Budgetary Compliance Report  

• Cashflow: GASB Statement of Cash Flows 

 
 
SUPPORTING DOCUMENTATION: For more information, see 
https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/documentation/chart_of_accounts_and_fiscal_year_end. 
 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

https://www.usg.edu/gafirst-fin/documentation/chart_of_accounts_and_fiscal_year_end
mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

